
Dear [Attendee's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! Thank you for attending our recent interfaith picnic on 

[Date]. Your presence helped make the event a wonderful success. 

We value your feedback and would love to hear your thoughts about the picnic. Please take a few 

moments to share your experience and any suggestions you might have for future events. 

Feedback Questions: 

• What did you enjoy most about the picnic? 

• Was there anything you felt could be improved? 

• How did you feel about the activities offered? 

• Would you attend similar events in the future? 

Please respond to this email or fill out the attached feedback form by [Deadline Date]. Your 

insights are invaluable to us. 

Thank you once again for joining us, and we look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


